NOTICE OF SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Lower Swatara Township will hold a Public Meeting on January 30, 2020 at 7:00 P.M.  Purpose of the meeting is to present to the public the efforts of the Recreation Board in developing a Comprehensive Parks and Recreation Plan for Lower Swatara Township.  The meeting will be held at the Township Building, located at 1499 Spring Garden Drive, Middletown, PA.   
By:  
Betsy McBride

Township Manager 

